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Summary:

Peter Ramsbotham, chief of the chancery at the British Embassy in France, passed along
information to the US Embassy about his meeting with George Soutou, a senior official
at the French Foreign Ministry. While the French by then did not want Israel to acquire
nuclear weapons, they believed that the Israelis were seeking them. 
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